
 
 
 

Item 5e 
Pewsey Area Board – 22 November 2010 
 
Chairman’s Announcements 
 
Pewsey Library Opening 
 
The official opening of the new Pewsey library will take place on Friday 17 
December and the doors will open to the public for the first time at 2pm. The 
new library is larger and has more stock than the previous temporary building. 
Pewsey residents have had the opportunity to suggest new books they would 
like to see in the new library and there will be a wide range of titles to appeal 
to all age groups. It will be the first in Wiltshire to offer a personal care room, 
providing washing and changing facilities for adults and children with severe 
disabilities which will be available to everyone, not just those visiting the 
library. 
  

There will also be a meeting room, called the Wootton Room, for council staff 
to meet with the public by appointment, and touch down facilities for council 
staff working locally in the community. 
  

The new library will have longer opening hours and will be open on Saturday 
mornings. The last day of the temporary mobile library service will be 
Saturday 4 December 
 


